
TREE CARVING PROJECT AT THE GRANGE 
 
TUESDAY 07 MAY 2024.                2 – 4 PM 
 
IT IS FREE TO ATTEND AND ANYBODY INTERESTED OR WISHING 
TO PARTICIPATE PLEASE COME ALONG. 
 
 

              
 
There are lessons for people who wish to learn and create art works in the form of 
wood carvings. 
 
There is an ongoing project at present, to enhance the tree stump tree at the 
Grange next to the playground area. 
 
The pictures above show what sort of thing can be expected once the work is 
complete. 
 
Whilst the actual tree itself is not being carved directly, this is due to the tree being 
a beech tree and to carve intricate details directly into it would be very difficult, due 
to its makeup. 
 
Wood has been purchased for the door, which is being carved separately.  A hollow 
would then be cut out in the tree, allowing this false door to be inlayed into it.  The 
same applies to the other features. 
 
Further information will be available very shortly about the ongoing project.  Along 
with future dates of when further sessions will be held. 
 
In the meantime, please feel free to come along and show your support and 
interest.   


